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6-12-2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Subject : Humboldt Bay Fire Installing Free Smoke Detectors with the American Red 

Cross – Sound the Alarm Program! 

 

Contact : Amy Conlin, Community Risk Reduction Specialist, 707-601-6724 
 

 

 
 

 

Humboldt Bay Fire has partnered with the American Red Cross Northern California 

Coastal Region to bring “Sound the Alarm” to our community!  We are offering FREE 

smoke detectors with FREE installation to those in need.   

On Saturday, June 29th between 10:00am and 3:00pm Humboldt Bay Fire is committed 

to installing free smoke alarms in the first 30 homes who sign up.   

Smoke alarms save lives, and we want everyone in our community to be safe.   

Sign up for “Sound the Alarm” via our Facebook or Instagram @HumboldtBayFire or by 

calling our headquarters at 707-441-4000. 

You can also follow this link: https://forms.gle/8TUCWksXcruywJcx6 

Thank you for helping us get the word out about this event! 

If media would like to attend, please contact our Public Information Officer (PIO) Amy 

Conlin, who will help coordinate your attendance. 
 

 

Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 

https://forms.gle/8TUCWksXcruywJcx6?fbclid=IwAR3Pyl_rbN3HZcxMVS2tqLx5dvUinxI7rX_zZTHLE54tJ8fXrK8E9Th1qAI

